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September 11, 1973

Honorable Jane M. Tolmach
Mayor
City of Oxnard
305 West Third Street
P.O. Box 1192
Oxnard, California 93030

Dear Jane:

Thank you for your recent letter regarding Oxnard's 
difficulty in obtaining funds from the Department of 
Housing and Urban Development for the Driffil Park 
Senior Citizen Housing Project.

Jane, I appreciate your bringing this matter to my 
attention and I have already contacted officials at 
HUD in your behalf. As soon as I am in receipt of 
a reply to my inquiry, I'll be in touch with you again.

I look forward to seeing you in the near future.

Best Regards,

BARRY M. GOLDWATER, JR. 
Member of Congress
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